
Letter of Appeal for Transparency in Testing 

Practices 

[Your Name]  

[Your Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code]  

[Email Address]  

[Phone Number]  

[Date] 

[Recipient's Name]  

[Recipient's Title]  

[Organization Name]  

[Organization Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I am writing to formally request greater transparency regarding the testing practices utilized by 

[Organization Name]. As a [student/parent/community member/other relevant title], I believe 

that clarity in these practices is essential for ensuring the integrity and fairness of the assessment 

process. 

In recent discussions, I have noted concerns surrounding the methods and criteria used in testing, 

including [specific concerns or examples]. It is crucial that stakeholders, especially those directly 

impacted, have access to clear and concise information about how tests are developed, 

administered, and evaluated. 

Transparency not only fosters trust but also promotes a collaborative environment where all 

parties involved can actively participate in the improvement of testing standards. I kindly urge 

you to consider enhancing the accessibility of information regarding testing practices and 

outcomes. 

Thank you for your attention to this important matter. I look forward to your response and to 

discussing how we can work together to achieve greater transparency. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 


